
 

Media Release 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

May 7, 2024 

*TRAFFIC ALERT* 

More Road Closures Along Hamilton Road Starting 

Tuesday, May 7th  

LaGrange, Ga. May 7, 2024 – Tower Street and Keyes Street will no 

longer be accessible from Hamilton Road (US-27/SR-1) beginning May 

7th due to the Georgia Department of Transportation’s Hamilton Road 

Widening Project. These roads will become cul-de-sacs. 

G-DOT will be installing detour signs to remind the public of the street 

closures. Motorists are encouraged to utilize alternate routes.  

Motorists can expect to see more road closures in the future as part of 

G-DOT’s Hamilton Road widening project.  

Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 
Marketing/Communications Manager, (706) 883-2055 or 
kvanschoor@lagrangega.org 

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 
www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 
facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 
at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega. 
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